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DECEMBER 2011
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
Buon Natale!

Thanksgiving has come and gone and Christmas will soon be here. Somehow this year seems to be flying by. Dolores and I drove to Naked Mountain to cut the family Christmas trees yesterday in balmy, spring- like weather. Now the holiday work and shopping starts. But let us all pause to reflect on the true significance of Christ’s birth.

Our Christmas lodge meeting will be at St. Leo’s K of C hall on Saturday, December 3, at 6:30 PM; repeat, 6:30PM. Please remember to bring a dish to share at our pot luck dinner. Be sure to bring extra for all. Santa and La Befana will again be coming to our Christmas party so be sure to bring your children and grandchildren. Santa will have a gift for kids 11 and under so call John Asiello at 703-321-7840 with the children’s names, ages and sex so Santa can have an appropriate gift for all. Children and adults are to bring an UNWRAPPED gift to place under the tree for patients at the children’s hospital. Please take time to contact John NOW and provide the children’s info.

The nominating committee headed by John Asiello will be making its recommendations for the 2012 slate of officers. They have not yet completed their work so please call John if you are willing to serve in any of the officers’ positions next year. The lodge needs your support.

If anybody needs a ride to our monthly meetings, please let me know so that we can provide an assist.

On a sad note, Edvige D’Andrea’s younger sister, Vittoria, passed away on Thanksgiving Day. There are no details as yet on the funeral arrangements in Pittsburgh next week. We offer Edvige and her family our deepest sympathy, and we will keep her in our prayers.

 
Ciao, 
Frank
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Visit our lodge website at WWW.ITALIANHERITAGELODGE.ORG.  Check the website for breaking news between newsletter editions.

FUTURE LODGE EVENTS

Dec. 3

Lodge Christmas Party
6:30 PM

At St Leo’s K of C
Dec. 13
Lunch Bunch


12:00 Noon

At Kilroy’s Restaurant
Dec. 14
Council Meeting

6:00 PM

At the Marcinkowski”
LODGE CHRISTMAS PARTY DECEMBER 3 AT ST. LEO’S
The lodge Christmas party is early this year – on December 3 at St. Leo’s K of C hall.  All the details are on Page 5 of this newsletter.  Santa and La Befana will be paying a visit.  It should be a fun evening.  Hope to see you there.
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LODGE ANNOUNCEMENTS
The language group will not meet in December but will reconvene in January.
The Lunch Bunch will meet December 13 at noon at Kilroy’s Restaurant (see Page 4).

DECEMBER BIRTHDAYS

Rosalie Ciccotelli

Dec. 2



Alex Cunningham

Dec. 19
Rosalind Michaelangelo
Dec. 5



Palmer DeMeo

Dec. 19

Betsy Mignani

Dec. 6



Steve Lipton


Dec. 21

Maria D’Aiello

Dec. 6



Alessandro Sacilotto
Dec. 21

Frank Bonsiero

Dec. 8



Augie Taormina

Dec. 24

Peter Ognibene

Dec. 9



Robert Borgatti

Dec. 27
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DECEMBER ANNIVERSARIES
NONE
IN MEMORIAM
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    Earl Tuggle Jones

Need a ride to lodge activities?  


 Contact Frank Marcinkowski for help in arranging a carpool.
LODGE WANT ADS
Can you take notes?  The council needs a RECORDING SECRETARY to take the minutes at council meetings and type them up for our records.  

Do you have PR talents?  We also need a PUBLICITY CHAIR to get the word out about our activities.  Both positions are vacant.  If you can help with either, give John Asiello a call at 703 321 7840.
NOMINATIONS COMMITTEE
The nominating committee consisting of John Asiello, Joe Saia and Art Moscatello seeks candidates for office for a one-year term beginning March, 2012.  If you are interested in giving back to your lodge and the community with your service as a lodge officer, please contact John Asiello (JFAsiello@aol.com, 703 321 7840) or Joe Saia 703 978-8499 or Art Moscatella at 703 743-5354. The committee is drawing up a slate of officer names to present to the general membership at the December meeting.  In January, 2012, nominations from the floor will be accepted and in February the election of officers will be held.  The installation ceremony of newly elected officers will be held in March. 

LUNCH BUNCH
The Lunch Bunch will meet at Noon on Tuesday, December 13th, at Kilroy’s Restaurant located in the Ravensworth Shopping Mall in Springfield.  Kilroy’s is a local family style restaurant with a WWII theme with many posters and pictures from that era located throughout the restaurant.  As usual, let Dennis Lillo know if you are planning to attend so he can make the reservation.  Tel:  703-354-2454 or email delillo1@verizon .net.

 

RavensworthShoppingcenter
5250-APortRoyalRd.
Springfield, Virginia 22151
Phone: 703-321-7733            
[image: image6.wmf]CHRISTMAS GENERAL MEMBERSHIP PARTY                     
This year’s Christmas party will be Saturday evening, December 3, 2011.  Due to the extended length of the program and the young age of the primary audience, the social will begin at 6:30 PM.  The program will include a visit from La Befana and presentation of the La Befana story.  There will also be a guest from the North Pole.  

IMPORTANT: It is especially important that you call in your reservation since Santa Claus will be making a surprise visit with a present for each child 11 and under.  Members who are bringing children 11 and under are asked to call John or Laura Asiello at 703-321-7840 no later than November 29 to provide the name, gender, and age of the child, which will give Santa time to select a gift for each child.
The meal will be the traditional pot luck, with a focus on entrees or side dishes that will feed at least  6 to 8 people as there is usually a large turnout for this meeting.  Anyone wanting to bring something additional can bring a dessert or appetizer.

EQUALLY AS IMPORTANT: In keeping with the giving spirit of the holiday, members have the opportunity to participate in the following: each child or any other member or guest attending the meeting is invited to bring and place under the tree an unwrapped gift costing not more than $10.00.  Please put a tag on it indicating appropriate age and gender. The hospital, where the gifts will be taken, has requested that the gifts not be wrapped as they cannot give the children gifts without inspecting them.  The gifts brought to the party will be taken to the Hospital for Sick Children on December 11 or 12.  Anyone interested in accompanying these gifts to the hospital should contact Joe Saia at 703 978-8499.  Children are especially welcome to help take these gifts to children less fortunate. 
The younger attendees, who are legally considered minors (18 and younger), will have the opportunity to participate in the La Befana presentation.  These members and guests are asked to bring their creative, dramatic, and oratorical energy—talent not required. 
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	IMPORTANT NOTICE:
In a continuing effort toward both financial and environmental conservation, distribution of this year's National Leadership Grant Competition (NLGC) scholarship information and application will again largely take place electronically. The scholarship information and application (cover sheet) will be posted on www.osia.org by November 10.
The direct link to scholarship information on the OSIA.org website is:
www.osia.org/students/scholarships.php
Attached (see below) is one copy of the scholarship information and application. You are urged to use it to duplicate and distribute to interested parties, or pass along the direct link (above) to the information on our website. Continuing the past two years' success in conserving resources, only one hard copy mailing of the application and information will also be sent to all lodges next week.
As we have required in previous years, all applicants will still be expected to send hard-copies of all their application materials. The deadline for this year's competition is February 28, 2012.
Also, please note that we are offering a new scholarship this year in conjunction with the National Italian American Bar Association (NIABA). This scholarship will be offered exclusively to law students in their first, second, and third year.
If you have questions about the NLGC scholarship program, please contact Laura Kelly at the National Office at 202-547-2900 or scholarships@osia.org.
Click to download or print:
· 2012 NLGC Scholarship Information
· 2012 NLGC Scholarship Application
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Ed Majca, Associate Broker, Retired Military
Accredited Buyer Representative
NVAR Top Producer

M.A., Central Michigan University
Residential Sales & Investment

Allegiance

ITALIAN
TUTORING
June La Marca

ABR, CRS, GRI Native speaker from Rome
“Life Member” Top Producer
Moderate rates

5641 Burke Centre Parkway
Burke, Virginia 22015
Office: (703) 250-8500 Carlo Migrani dimimed S@yahoo.com

Toll Free: (800) 344-7253
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ANTENNA ITALIA

ANTENNA ITALIA is now on the AMICO website. Get news from Italy and information on
Italian and Italian-American events as well as music & commentary in streaming audio.
Log on any time at Pino Cicala's web site, amico

www.italianamericancommunications.org
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